










































Margaret Ninness 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Graeme Harris 

Tuesday, 25 June 2019 8:25 AM 

Anna Adams; Don Huse; Jim Bault; Nigel Gould 

RE: Board agenda item for 10 July 2019 independent evaluation of regulatory 

performance [MC DMS.FID703124] 

Good morning all 

The topic is probably best addressed at a meeting rather than by email but I do have some essential context that I'll 

provide as soon as I have a moment. I'm not at all opposed to Anna's proposal - it is more about timing, messaging 

and what else is going on. 

Regards 

Graeme 
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From: Graeme Harris [mailto:Graeme.Harris@caa.govt.nz] 
Sent: Wednesday, 22 May 2019 4:53 p.m. 
To: Anna Adams; Don Huse; Grant Lilly; Jim Boult; Nigel Gould 
Subject: RE: CAA statements for Chancellor Shelf crash media conference 

No problem. 

You can find the two briefings to the Minister that I refer to below and my submission to TAIC 

together in the Diligent Resource Centre. Look in the 'Other correspondence with the Minister and 

Ministry (incl ad hoc briefings to the Minster)11 folder. It is the 16th from the top in my unfiltered list 

of folders. Once you are in that folder, "Fox Glacier Accident (November 2015)11 is three from the 

top of my list. The three documents are in there. My understanding is that when Margaret loads 

the documents she advises the Board that she has done so and their location. 

As for the draft TAIC report, there is little point in seeking TAIC response to share it with you 

now. Two reasons for that; the draft is littered with errors and more importantly, the final report 

will be available on the TAIC website tomorrow or the next day. While I haven't read the final 

report yet I'm informed that it still contains some errors but nothing for us to die-in-a-ditch about. 

Agreed re providing the PWC report to the Board - in fact I have committed to making it public in 

some form. We are still working through how we do that - likely in summary form with the 

operator details redacted. You'll see that there is a summary of sorts in the May briefing to the 

Minister. 

Regards 

Graeme 
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